Note: Item #7 was changed by the Board last year, but the ,
change was not properly updated in the “Rules and Regulations".
The updated document reflects the most recent policy.

Also, there was an error in the March minutes. The donation
made in remembrance of Marianne Simonson was for the amount

of $50, not $100. The dollar amount was accurately reported in
the financials.



